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MADISON- On Wednesday Governor Evers vetoed the middle-class tax cut bill which would have 

returned millions of dollars back to Wisconsin’s middle-class. Senator Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac) 

released the following statement regarding the Governor’s actions:  

“I am disappointed by the Governor’s decision to veto the tax cut for our middle-class. The hardworking 

people of Wisconsin deserve to keep more of their money in their own pockets. The legislature provided 

Gov. Evers with an opportunity to fulfill his campaign promise and give money back to Wisconsin 

taxpayers without penalizing our job creators. Unfortunately, instead of working with us, he vetoed it.”  

“I’m always looking for opportunities to work across the aisle. In my first session every bill I authored 

that became law passed with bipartisan support. Going forward I hope the Governor will come to the 

negotiating table and work to pass a tax cut plan that the people of Wisconsin deserve.”  

 

 
 
 

### 


